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Community Association Letter 
Received 2020 July 13 

Hello,  

Regarding DP2018-5551: 

The policy goals of the Banff Trail ARP for increased density at this location notwithstanding, community 

feedback has consistently noted: 

 That the proposed provides for a development which is significantly out of context and 
inconsistent with the surrounding pattern of development.  

 Also, that proposed commercial use is not compatible with the existing neighborhood context at 
this location, or in line with policy stipulations of the ARP or its spirit and intent.  

 Moreover, this particular location is not practicably suitable for an Assisted Living Facility (in 
particular when there are other much more suitable and proximate locations for such a facility). 

The Banff Trail Community Association acting as the “eyes of the community” also has concerns 

regarding the stated intentions of the applicant. On several lots (7 in total including 1812 17 AVE NW) in 

the adjacent Community of Capitol Hill, the applicant has received Land-use Resignation and 

Development Permit approvals from council under the auspices that an Assisted Living Facility was the 

intended build - DP2015-2602 was approved August 7, 2018. As of July 13, 2020, an Assisted Living 

Facility has not been built at this location. In fact, the land is currently being sold as an “opportunity to 

build” under the approved MC-1 land designation (MLS® Number: C4281571). The concern of the Banff 

Trail Community Association is that the applicant is here again looking to petition Council to change 

another Land-use designation and further grant a Development Permit not in line with stated intentions of 

the applicant but simply for possible speculative gain. The appearance or practice of treating the 

communities and the approval process as a bait and switch, does not foster great communities, promotes 

cynicism, and is corrosive to best practices and collaborative outcomes. 

Given the above the Banff Trail Community Association recommends that Council NOT approve DP2018-

5551 or the related Land-use re-designation application LOC2017-0097 also currently under review.  

Additionally, the Banff Trail Community Association maintains the position and recommendation outlined 

in the Briefing Memo provided to members of City Council and City Planning Administration dated 

January 28, 2020 – attached for reference - and which in part reads: 

“the Banff Trail Community Association Board does not support any current re-development applications 

which require amendment of the Banff Trail Area Redevelopment Plan and / or related municipal statutory 

policy and recommends that council vote to NOT to approve any such applications or recommendations 

from Administration or the Calgary Planning Commission.”  

Thank you and please feel free to contact me with any follow-up questions or concerns, 

Wayne Howse 

Banff Trail Community Association,  

Planning & Development 
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